Subject: Preferred Development Option
Dear Sir/Madam

| just wanted to add my views on the Preferred Development Option, as proposed in South
Warrington. | live with my family_in Grappenhall, and | am very
worried about the proposed new road on the site of the old railway bridge. Our house is
situated approximately-- away from the railway bridge, and | am most
concerned about how a new road would affect ourselves, and other residents on the
avenue. The noise and disruption of having a new road built would be bad enough, but to
then have a main road in operation metres away from our house would be terrible, taking
into account the noise and pollution, and would completely change the character of the
avenue. This is if ourselves and our neighbours are able to stay in our houses, and are not
forced to move, so the houses can be demolished to make way for this road.

When | bought this house with my husband. years ago, we were attracted to-
- because of its quietness, and the fact that it wasn't a through road, making it safe
for children and pets. As already stated, all these qualities would be greatly diminished if a
main road were built at the end of the avenue. The old railway embankment is also home
to foxes, and other wildlife, and as an animal lover | worry about what will happen to
them. If we were forced to move from our house, | also fear that the new road would
affect the value of the house.

| hope that you will take my views into account when making the decision on the new
road. | know that there is strong feeling from many people in Grappenhall and South
Warrington about these proposals, so hopefully local people will be listened to when

making any decisions on the Preferred Development Plan.

Yours faithfully





